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Comments: I strongly urge you to not open the South Fork of the Salmon River to pit mining. Private corporations

continue to extract and extract non-renewable natural resources while externalizing all of the costs. These costs,

such as a completely damaged ecosystem that may take hundreds or thousands of years to recover from, will be

born by future generations and it is not okay. Please protect the river for us Americans to enjoy for years to

come. 


